Interaction with In-charge JPP Jirkatang and staff

During interaction with ASI K. Karthikeyan, In-charge JPP Jirkatang and staff the

following issues were raised:

The present strength of JPP is ASI-1, HC-1, PC-15 and 9 IRBn Personnel. In-charge
JPP requested to post one more HC and also stated that he is under transfer to PS
Teressa and would like to be relieved. SDPO Bambooflat has been directed to suggest
some suitable officer to be posted in his place.

There are 4 LMVs and 5 Motorcycles in this JPP. However, one Gypsy is under repair
and one Motorcycle requires repair. Inspector PMT is directed to ensure that vehicles
attached with JPP are repaired on top priority and be maintained on regular basis.
After the discharge of Home Guard volunteers working as drivers, there is shortage of
drivers and at present 3 drivers are available. In-charge JPP requested to post 2 more
drivers.

One Foot Pressure Pump along with its accessories may be provided at this JPP for
filling up of air in Motorcycles.

In-charge has requested that the charges paid for repairing of punctures of
motorcycles may be re-imbursed. He also requested to allocate at least ¥ 2000/- as
permanent advance to meet such expenditure. SDPO was directed to do the needful.
One PC/1478 Hairam, a habitual absentee, is running absent since September, 2012.
He may be posted out of this JPP and appropriate action be taken against him.
In-charge JPP highlighted that the ambulances from North & Middle Andaman even
without patient are being allowed to travel on ATR beyond convoy timings. However,
it has been observed that such ambulance is being driven on a high speed and at times,
persons other than attendant are also taken in the ambulance. In-charge JPP was
directed to brief the driver of ambulance at the check post about maintaining speed
limit otherwise appropriate legal action be initiated. A letter may also be written to
Director Health Services in this regard for necessary action.

While traveling on ATR, it was noticed that large number of Jarawas are found
travelling in a pickup van as they are being shifted from one camp to other camp by
staff of AAJVS. It is suggested that instead of carrying such a large number of
Jarawas in the pickup van in one go, they may be shifted in batches to avoid any
untoward incident while traveling. The information about shifting of Jarawas from
one camp to other camp may also be shared with the police in advance.

Interaction with In-charge JPP Middle Strait and staff

During interaction with HC/94 Mustafa, In-charge JPP Middle Strait and staff the

following issues were raised:
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The present strength of JPP is HC-1, PC-14, IRBn-9, HG-4, PC (PMF)-1.

There are 4 LMVs and 5 Motorcycles in this JPP. However, one Gypsy is under
repair, Inspector PMT to ensure that vehicles attached with JPP are repaired on top
priority and be maintained on regular basis.

. The in-charge JPP has requested for construction of parking shed for vehicles.

DySP(HQ) to take up this matter with APWD.



